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HB3076 is a bill that lacks common sense. It will not reduce gun crime. The bill does 

not impact criminals & their access to legal/illegal firearms. The bill negatively 

impacts Oregon FFL dealers and their income to support their families. It negatively 

impacts those who are low-income in creating unnecessary added fees and taxes. 

HB3076 is merely another jab at responsible, law-abiding the gun-owners of the 

United States. 


